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on maths homework
We need to work in partnership to make sure that we meet the needs of all families.

	Please tick the box that applies to you for each of the following statements
	Strongly Disagree
	Disagree
	No opinion
	Agree
	Strongly Agree

	It is important that my child is given regular maths homework. 
	
	
	
	
	

	My child enjoys maths homework.
	
	
	
	
	

	My child uses the computer to play maths games at home.
	
	
	
	
	

	My child has access to the internet at home.
	
	
	
	
	

	I think that maths homework should only be written activities, eg worksheets,
 jotter work.
	
	
	
	
	

	I think there should be a balance of written homework, practical activities and things to talk to my child about at home.
	
	
	
	
	

	My child is able to do their maths homework on their own or with very little help.
	
	
	
	
	

	I have everything I need at home to complete the maths tasks.
	
	
	
	
	

	I understand what is expected to be done at home.
	
	
	
	
	

	I am confident in helping my child with their maths homework.
	
	
	
	
	

	I would attend maths workshops for parents if they were held this session.
	
	
	
	
	

	Please circle your choices for each of the questions below

	What type of homework do you prefer?
Computer Task        Worksheet  (Written calculations)      Game                Activity

	How often do you think your child should get maths homework?

Every night       Monday to Thursday             2 or 3 times a week              once a week

	How long do you think it should take your child to do their homework each night?

Less than 10 minutes        10 – 15 minutes      15 – 30 minutes         more than ½ an hour

	Please use this space for any further comments about maths homework or any aspect of maths that you would like more information about.


